
REMEMBERING

Enricia Rato (Ersing) Hanegraaf
November 26, 1947 - June 17, 2012

It is with great sadness that we announce the passing of Ersing Hanegraaf. She will
be missed by her family and friends far and near, and is survived by her daughter
Dara and son David.

A memorial service will be held on Saturday, July 7 at 2 pm at Stubberfields Funeral
Home. In lieu of flowers, donations to the Kidney Foundation of Canada or to St.
Pauls Hospital would be appreciated.

Always in our thoughts, forever in our hearts.


